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Annual Update Reminder to Advocate
 
Subject: Reminder: Request to Update Your NCI Advocate Profile Update
 
Dear Research Advocate:
 
This is an annual reminder to update your NCI Office of Advocacy Relations (OAR) research advocate profile.  OAR is committed to finding ways to engage research advocates in NCI activities, so thank you for taking the time to keep us informed of your most up-to-date contact information, experience, and interests.
 
If you have any questions, contact us at NCIadvocacy@nih.gov or (301) 594-3194.
 

